
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2023 

   

Question  I understand his answer to my question on Gaelic tram 

signage at the full council meeting on 24 November 2022 

was inaccurate (question no. 24). Please would the 

Convener outline when an accurate answer to this question 

will be provided? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 
 


